
 
ITU-T   APSC TELEMOV 

From Chairman  Bob Williams 

bw@2-csi.com 

To  GSC-12 Participants and colleagues 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

AN INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE 

 

You may recall that GSC-12/Resolution 10:  (GRSC) GSC ITS Task Force 

Resolves: 

1) to endorse the continuation of the GSC ITS Task Force hosted by ITU-T APSC TELEMOV and 

requests the Task Force to; 

a. use the recommendations in the report as the basis for ongoing work; 

b. serve as a coordination point for global standardization activities and further the 

recommendations noted in the report; 

c. make recommendations to GSC on related spectrum issues and technologies for VSC, 

including an approach for development of specific ITS protocols to support VSC at 700 

MHz; 

d. recommend the scope for specific standards needed to enable Software Reconfigurable 

Radio (SRR) for automotive applications at the next GSC meeting; and 

e. report on progress in each of these areas at the next GSC meeting; and 

2) to request the Participating Standards Organisations to review the GSC ITS Task Force report 

and their national/regional activities in each of the topic areas and report on progress. 

 

The task force has been working on developing the required deliverables to meet this resolution 

since September. A first round of working draft deliverables has been developed.  

 

THE TASK FORCE URGENTLY NEEDS VOLUNTEERS TO REVIEW THE WORK DONE SO FAR AND TO 

CONTRIBUTE TO THEIR FURTHER DEVELOPMENT AND IMPROVEMENT. 

 

This message is a direct request to you and your colleagues to participate in the work of this group.  

  

All work is by email and there is no need to physically attend meetings. 

 

Please contact the Task Force Chairman, Valerie Shuman directly in order to participate. You will be 

welcomed. Her contact information is : 

shuman@ygomi.com                               +1 630 413 5078 

 

If you have any other queries about this task force or the work of ITU-T APSC TELEMOV please do 

not hesitate to contact me at the email address at the top of this communication. 

I do encourage you to participate in this important work. 

Sincerely 

 

 Chairman ITU-T  APSC TELEMOV 

mailto:bw@2-csi.com
mailto:shuman@ygomi.com

